The Arizona Parents Commission on Drug Education and
Prevention Grant Program

[, Debbie Moak, am the Director of the Governor’s Office of Youth, Faith and Family
(“GOYFF”). In March 2016, GOYFF received applications for the Arizona Parents Commission
on Drug Education and Prevention Grant Program, Request for Grant Application PC-DSG-16-
070116-00 (“Parents Commission Grant™). One applicant for Parents Commission Grant funds
is Not My Kid, an organization that I co-founded many years ago with my husband, Steve Moak.

For purposes of the Parents Commission Grant only, I hereby delegate all of my decision-making
authority as the “head of the state governmental unit,” under A.R.S. §§ 41-2702 and 41-2704, to
Sheila Sjolander of the Arizona Department of Health Services.

While I do not have a “substantial interest” in Not My Kid, as that term is defined in A.R.S. §
38-502(11) and used in Arizona’s Conflict of Interest statutes, [ have nonetheless delegated my
decision-making authority for the Parents Commission Grant to ensure there are no questions
about the impartiality and fairness of the Parents Commission Grant review and award process.

Since GOYFF received an application from Not My Kid for the Parents Commission Grant, I
have not participated in the evaluation of Parents Commission Grant applications and have not
communicated with Parents Commission Grant evaluators (as that term is used in A.R.S. § 41-
2702) about the Parents Commission Grant.
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